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Alexander Gunyon

From: John Biddick 
Sent: 30 May 2024 12:41
To: Consultations
Subject: Proposed Brooklands  Farm development

Categories: Blue category
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Dear Sir, 
 
I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm. 
 
The virtual doubling in size of Chestfield with an additional 1400 homes is, in my view , in utter detriment 
to the whole area of Whitstable because: 
 
It would overcome local services, schools, health care, local infrastructure, roads 
it would degrade the local environment 
it would increase the likelihood of flooding 
the loss of primary agricultural land 
 
In addition to this, there is so much development and housebuilding currently being executed in addition 
to what has happened in the last 15 years the area is in great danger of being swamped in houses, cars and 
related pollution making it a sterile desert of humanity. 
 
John Biddick 
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